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Item Number 
10.1 

WHEREAS Public Health officials in Peel, Ontario and Canada have strongly recommended that Canadians 
work from home as much as they are able in an effort to slow the spread of COVID-19;  

AND WHEREAS schools across the province and country have closed and post-secondary students have 
returned home;  

AND WHEREAS residential properties are producing more waste because of residents working and studying at 
home; 

AND WHEREAS there has been a proliferation of household waste dumped in and around city waste 
receptacles in the past days; 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Region of Peel waive the one cart limit for garbage waste left at 
the curb until further notice; 

AND FURTHER that residents be made aware that any excess waste that does not fit in the cart must be 
contained in bags for ease of collection; 

AND FURTHER that the Region take the necessary measures to communicate this temporary measure to 
residents in the most efficient and cost-effective means possible. 
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